
 
 

 

Arkansas Heart Hospital Food Truck Comes to Benton  
Food from the Heart at Main St. Station      

 
BENTON, Ark. (June 11, 2018) — Arkansas Heart Hospital is excited to announce Food from 
the Heart will be at Main St. Station Tuesday, June 12 from 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. You will be able 
to purchase a grilled chicken ramen bowl with roasted garlic, tomatoes, cilantro, green onions 
and peppers for $8.50. Arkansas Heart Hospital is thrilled to participate in the food truck stop 
at the Benton Downtown Eatery and hope you will stop by.  
 
 
WHAT: Arkansas Heart Hospital Food from the Heart food truck  
 
WHEN:  Tuesday, June 12; 11 a.m. – 1 p.m.  
 
WHERE: 303 N Main Street  
 
WHO:  Chef Coby Smith, Executive Chef, Arkansas Heart Hospital 
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About Arkansas Heart Hospital 
Arkansas Heart Hospital is a nationally recognized and award-winning hospital dedicated to 
the prevention, diagnosis and treatment of cardiovascular disease. Awarded a 5-Star Rating 
in patient experience by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). Awarded 
Best Specialty Hospital, Best Cardiologists, Best Nutritionist and Best Vein and Vascular 
Treatment; Arkansas Heart offers advanced technology teamed with Arkansas’ leading 
cardiologists and cardiovascular surgeons. The hospital operates 30 clinics statewide, seven 
catheterization labs, three heart-operating suites and a 24-hour Heart Emergency Center. 
Arkansas Heart Hospital is a training center for physicians from all over the world.  
 


